
DECEMBER 15, 2014 PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
CITY OF EDGERTON 

 
Chris Wellnitz called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  Committee members present 
were Dave Thomas, Chris Wellnitz, and Matt McIntyre.  Also present were City 
Administrator Ramona Flanigan, Mayor Chris Lund, Treasurer/Clerk Cindy Hegglund, 
Alderperson Mark Wellnitz, Public Works Director Tom Hartzell, the Edgerton Reporter, 
and Police Chief Tom Klubertanz. 
 
Klubertanz confirmed the agendas were properly posted on Friday, December 12, 2014 at 
BMO Harris Bank, the Post Office, Edgerton Library and City Hall.  
 
APPROVAL OF PUBLIC SAFETY MINUTES: 
A McIntyre/Thomas motion to approve the October 20, 2014 Public Safety Committee 
meeting minutes passed, all voted in favor. 
 
DISCUSS AND CONSIDER EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLAN: 
Klubertanz stated that the emergency response plan is a draft to look over and make any 
changes or updates that are needed.  This will be discussed at next Public Safety Meeting. 
 
DISCUSS AND CONSIDER AMENDMENT TO CHAPTER 29 “REGULATION 
OF ANIMALS”, SECTION 29.07 “ANIMAL IMPOUNDMENT.”: 
The recommendation to amend how to deal with cats without identification.  A 
McIntyre/Wellnitz motion to amend Chapter 29 “Regulation of Animals”, Section 29.07 
“Animal Impoundment”, passed all voted in favor. 
 
POLICE CHIEF REPORT: 
Klubertanz stated that the Police Department investigated threats at the Edgerton Middle 
School.  Officers also responded to an armed subject on Marlboro Ave which ended 
without incident.  There have been a number of reports of theft from vehicles and the 
cases still remain open.   
 
Being no other business before the Public Safety Committee, a Thomas/Wellnitz motion 
to adjourn passed, all voted in favor. 
 
Ramona Flanigan/wjm 
City Administrator 
 
 


